
 

WHAT:  The northbound I-5 off-ramp to Camino Las Ramblas will close continuously for nine days*  
 
WHEN: 10 p.m., Friday, July 17 to 5 a.m., Monday, July 27 
 Please be advised, dates and times are subject to change due to inclement weather and other 

operational factors. 

 
WHY: During the closure, crews will be performing work to move the off-ramp east of its current 

location to accommodate an additional lane on the I-5 freeway. Activities during the closure 
will include demolition of the existing ramp and paving for the newly aligned ramp.  

 
*During the nine-day closure, the northbound I-5 off-ramp to PCH / Beach Cities will be closed at night in 
conjunction with the northbound I-5 off-ramp to Camino Las Ramblas. This ramp will not be closed during the 
day, and will serve as a detour for motorists needing access to Camino Las Ramblas. Please visit 
www.octa.net/I-5Pico for nighttime closure times and detour information for both ramps.  
 
For additional information about the closure, please contact the public outreach team at 
southOC5info@octa.net or (800) 724-0353.  
 

 
Suggested DAYTIME Detour: From the northbound I-5, exit PCH / Beach Cities / Camino Las Ramblas and keep left at the 

fork (PCH / Beach Cities). Continue on PCH and exit Doheny Park Road. Turn left on Doheny Park Road. Access the PCH 
loop on-ramp on the right. Continue on PCH to Camino Las Ramblas. Please visit www.octa.net/I-5Pico for nighttime 

closure and detour information. 
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